
2335 Sanderr Road 
Northbrook, Illinois 60062-6196 
Telephone 841 498-6440 
Forrim& 847 498-2066 

March 17,1999 

Ms. Hillary Y. Sweeney 
Regulatory Analyst 
Division of Auditing & Financial Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Orlando District Office 

Via Fax & U.S. Mail 

Hurston North Tower 
Suite N512 
400 West Robinson St. 
Orlando, E l  32801-0846 

RE: Docket No. 980670-WS 
Investigation of Possible Overearnings by Sanlando Utilities Corporation in 
Seminole County. 

Dear Ms. Sweeney: 

This letter is to follow-up on our telephone conversation this morning. 

AS we have recently discussed, the former Sanlando Utilities Corporation office is in the 
process of being consolidated with the Utilities Inc. of Florida office i n  Altamonte 
Springs. In conjunction with that move, some of the Sanlando records have been boxed 
in preparation for shipping to our Northbrook office. In my previous discussion with you 
and Denise Vandiver, I sensed a level of frustration that our office consolidation was 
going to be an inconvenience for you and your staff. In an effort to be as accommodating 
to you as we possibly can, I have instructed our Florida office staff to discontinue 

'ACK packing Sanlando documents for transfer to Northbrook. 

AFA Since I am of very limited benefit to you in the course of a 1997 Sanlando audit, retention 
APP - of the records in Florida should facilitate a more efficient audit. Please contact Mr. Jerry 

Salsano at (407)774-5078 to coordinate your visit to the Sanlando office. 
CAF 
CMU As always, if you would like to discuss this matter, please feel free to call me. 
CTR 
'EAG ..--Respectfully submitted, 

" 
Carl J. Wenz OPC -__ 
Vice President, Regulatory Matters 

RCH 
1 SEC -- 

k 9  -.. - MartinS.Friedman 
--CC: Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo) 

OT 'II 


